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The members of NPM group conducted visits to TDPs  of Gakh, Balakan and Zaqatala Rayon Police Departments
According to the instructions of the Commissioner for Human Rights, visits were conducted to temporary detention places (TDP) of Gakh, Balakan and Zaqatala Rayon Police Departments (RPDs).

The visiting team investigated detention conditions and got acquainted with the documents affirming the lawfulness of detention. No case of violation was found.   

Private conversations were held with the persons detained in TDPs, their rights were explained to them. 

Those persons didn’t complain about the detention conditions, and treatment. 

Necessary recommendations were given to the administration of the facility for improvement of detention conditions. 
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